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August 17, 2010 

Via Electronic & 
Overnight Delivery 

 
Ms. Sharla Dillon, Dockets and Records Manager  
Telecom Division 
Tennessee Regulatory Authority 
460 James Robertson Parkway 
Nashville, Tennessee 37243-0505 
 
 
RE: TON Services Inc. - Cancellation of Authority to Provide Payphone Services 

(Docket No. 97-01431; Company ID: 126543) 
 
Dear Ms. Dillon: 
 
Enclosed for filing please find the original and four (4) copies of this letter submitted on behalf of TON 
Services Inc. to request immediate cancellation of its Authority to provide payphone service within the 
state of Tennessee.  The Company has ceased all regulated operations in July 2010.  TON Services Inc. 
offered payphone services sold only at Flying J travel plazas. TON had no presubscribed customers; 
therefore, no customer notice was required. 
 
Expedited handling of this request would be greatly appreciated.  
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this filing by date-stamping the extra copy of this cover letter and returning 
it to me in the self-addressed, stamped envelope provided for this purpose.  
 
If there are any questions regarding this filing, please do not hesitate to contact me at (407) 740-3033 or 
via email to akemp@tminc.com. 
 
Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Ann-Marie Kemp 
Consultant to TON Services Inc. 
 
Enclosure 
 
cc: Gary Barlow - TON 
file: TON - PayPhone - TN 
tms: TNp1001 
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